Gelnett, Wanda B.

From: Schalles, Scott R. v
Sent: Thursday, October 08, 2009 6:59 AM ‘
To: Gelnett, Wanda B. } -
Subject: FW: increased renewal fees TGN LD M Ty

Comment on 2788

From: drvetnmomrn@msn.com [mailto:drvetnmomrn@msn.com]
Sent: Tuesday, October 06, 2009 5:21 PM

To: Schalles, Scott R.; cwandzilak@pavma.org

Subject: increased renewal fees

I am opposed to the increase fees, specifically due to the reason for the increase. In my experience many
complaints and issues before the board are based on disputes over fees and concern about paying bills. To
raise license fees for this reason will cause the veterinarians to have to raise fees and further compound the
problem, especially a 100% increase over 10 years. A better solution would be to work with the PVMA and PA
Veterinarians to help educate the public on services and decrease complaints. Sincerely, Kevin Ramey
DVM



